
Thursday, March 13, 2014 
 
Thank you victor! For dog training "us". We will continue to learn and grow with Opal using 
everything you taught us. And thank you for being available on the phone at moment’s notice 
when we had a small crisis on New Year’s Day. Good luck on your growing business. And again, 
thank you! 
  
Frank and Jackie Murch and Opal. 
 

 


